TOWNSHIP OF MEDFORD 

DESIGNATED REDEVELOPER FOR FORMER MEDFORD TOWNSHIP LIBRARY SITE, 39 ALLEN AVENUE, BLOCK 1705, LOT 7.01

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Township of Medford (hereafter, the “Township”) is soliciting qualified developers or development teams (“Respondents”) to respond to this Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for designation as redeveloper for the property having a street address of 39 Allen Avenue, Medford, New Jersey 08055, and designated as Block 1705, Lot 7.01 on the official Township Tax Map (the “Property”). Sealed proposals will be received by Tara Wicker, Township Clerk, at her offices located at 49 Union St., Medford, NJ 08055 until 10:00 AM on Tuesday, May 13, 2025.  Any proposal received after the deadline will be returned unopened to the proposer.  

The Township envisions receiving proposals embodying concept plans that will advance the recent revitalization of downtown Medford (known as the Historic Medford Village) as an attractive destination for local residents and for visitors from the region.  As the former Pinelands Library was a steady generator of patrons for merchants along Main Street and Tomlinson Mill Park, the Township is seeking a redeveloper to undertake a project that will restore the usefulness of the building or parcel, provide goods or services to the public, and will benefit other businesses within the vicinity through attracting customers who will patronize the new business and existing businesses.   

Details about what the Township is seeking are contained within the RFP itself.  

All Proposers must comply with the requirements and standards set forth in the RFP package.  Proposals not meeting these requirements will be considered nonresponsive and may be rejected.

Copies of the RFP package may be obtained by accessing https://medfordtownship.com/bids/ or by written request to Tara Wicker, RMC, Township Clerk at 49 Union St., Medford, NJ 08055 or via email (twicker@medfordtownship.com).  Proposers must present the name and mailing address of the interested party.  Proposers requesting a paper copy of the RFP package by mail shall include the proposer’s mailing charge account for processing and shipping the RFP package.

Any general questions or requests for additional information regarding this “Solicitation” should be directed to Daniel Hornickel, Township Manager, Township of Medford, at dhornickel@medfordtownship.com.  The Township will only respond to specific questions on the RFP Package, if same are received in writing on or before noon on May 6, 2025.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Proposers are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A.10:5-31 et seq. and N.J.A.C. 17:27, Affirmative Action; N.J.S.A. 52:25-24.2, Disclosure of Interests, as amended and supplemented; the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990; and the Equal Employment Opportunities provisions of the RFP. 


